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SCHENKELSHULTZ SELECTED TO DESIGN SANIBEL FIRE & RESCUE DISTRICT’S STATION 172 REBUILD

The design embodies the charm and character of Sanibel Island with modern and resilient features

Estero, FL - August 14, 2023 – SchenkelShultz Architecture is designing the replacement station for Sanibel Fire & Rescue District’s (SFRD) Station 172 that was damaged beyond repair by Hurricane Ian. The replacement station will be built on the existing site located on the north end of the island along Sanibel-Captiva Road at the corner of Bowman’s Beach Road. 

Programmed along two stories, the ground level will feature three drive-through apparatus bays, bunker gear room with a separate decontamination room, storage and controlled access between these functional components and the public reception area and treatment room. Above it, the second level will house an elevated corner watch room with clear views, living quarters, fitness room, kitchen/dining and a dayroom to provide first responders with the amenities needed to serve as a second home while on duty. A porch and outdoor dining space is also located off the kitchen with views towards the Gulf of Mexico. 

The architecture is inspired by the iconic lighthouse, beauty and character of Sanibel Island, yet designed to have a civic presence for residents and visitors. Tabby, a coastal concrete building material comprised of shells which gets stronger over time, will clad the station’s tower element as a nod to Sanibel’s shelling history. The tower’s 2-story egress stair innovatively integrates training components into the design, allowing first responders to use it for education and practice. 

“We see Fire Station 172 as a Beacon of Hope and for the community and the future,” said Nathalie White, AIA, Associate and Architect in SchenkelShultz’s Southwest Florida office who is the Project Manager for Station 172. “This is an important rebuild for Sanibel and we want to create a place that the Island and SFRD can be proud of. It is also important that the design focuses on resiliency, efficiency and hardening needed to withstand any future storm. Emergency redundant systems, elevated floors and native vegetation are some of the resilient features of this new coastal fire station.”

About SchenkelShultz Architecture
As a member of the Central Florida community for 40 years and headquartered in Downtown Orlando, SchenkelShultz is committed to inspiring the community through impactful design. The architecture and interior design firm has built a legacy of success through a continued focus on design excellence that responds to the distinct needs of each client. Rooted in critical thinking, research, collaboration, and personal experiences, the firm is passionate about design and creating meaningful community partnerships.
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